

Summer Newsletter No.1

Bagshot Infant School School Lane Bagshot Surrey GU19 5BP

Telephone: 01276 473385 Fax: 01276 451759

e-mail: info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk website: www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk

Headteacher: Miss K Aldred

16th April 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome back. I hope you all had a restful break and enjoyed time with your families.

The summer term promises to be a busy and exciting one for all the children. Alongside all the normal learning activities Year 2 children will complete their National Assessment tasks and Year 1 will complete their Phonics screening check this term. The summer term also heralds the start of a transition time; welcoming our new September families, current children moving up to new year groups and our oldest children changing schools. Whilst these are exciting times they can also be worrying times for some children and families. Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions about the upcoming changes.

As always, I look forward to watching the children learn and progress in this final term.

Kind regards Miss K Aldred

Summer Uniform

As we are now entering the summer term can I remind you of the uniform that the children should wear.

Girls – Red/White gingham dress with white socks or grey skirt/pinafore with white polo top and red school logo cardigan/sweatshirt and polished black school shoes/closed toe sandals.

Boys – Grey trousers/shorts with white polo top and red school logo sweatshirt and polished black school shoes with grey sock/closed toe sandals.

Welly Boots and Jam Jars Needed!

Our school garden is coming along very nicely with potatoes, peas and strawberries now growing. We would like to start growing some crops inside welly boots! If you have any child size welly boots that you no longer require I would be very grateful to receive them.

We also have a plan involving glass jars ©
If you have any spare clean jars please drop them into the school office.

Thank you

Facebook and Twitter

Don't forget to follow us on twitter and Facebook. These are updated daily and are a great way to keep up to date!

Parent Questionnaire

Our annual parent questionnaire will be sent home this week. I would appreciate you taking the time to complete and return it. This will help inform our strategic planning over the summer term.

Thank you

Dates for your Diaries

7/5/18 Bank Holiday 28/5/18 Half Term 4/6/18 Inset day

5/6/18 School reopens at 08.45am
6/7/18 Annual reports to parents
9/7/18 Open afternoon 3.15-5.30
11/7/18 Family day (Sports day)
16/7/18 Year 2 Leavers Disco
20/7/18 Final Assembly 09.15am
School closes at 2.00pm

23/07/18 Inset Day

Holidays

A reminder that holiday requests in term time, unless in exceptional circumstances will not be authorised and could lead to a penalty notice. Please refer to our attendance policy on the school website for further details.









